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Telco Tune-up rulemaking - Docket UT-040015 
 
WAC 480-80-123, Tariff changes that do not require statutory notice, did not get revised 
in the draft posted June 9, 2004.  Attached is WAC 480-80-123 with language that 
provides for the statutory provisions in Chapter 80.36 and Chapter 80.28.   
 



Please review the draft.  Your comment on this WAC may be included with your 
comments on the rest of the draft due June 30, 2004. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sharyn Bate 
360-664-1295 
 

 
 


